IMPORTANT NOTICE

RE-REGISTRATION FOR STUDENTS PROCEEDING IN THE NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR IN APRIL 2023

Dear Students,

Please be informed that Re-registration is mandatory as a requirement of the Higher Education Commission.

Students proceeding in the next academic year in April 2023 are kindly invited to re-register themselves in week 20, *i.e* from 20 to 26 March 2023.

You will be communicated the link to re-register on 20 March 2023 by email.

With thanks Student Affairs Department – 17/03/2023